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Bowelling to Darkan 
 

 
 
There are significant roadworks occurring along the Coalfields Highway between the 
Bowelling turnoff and Darkan.  
 
It has been reported by Main Roads that trucks (timber industry and others) and light 
vehicles are speeding through unsealed sections and they have received several complaints 
of windscreen damage.  
 
If you are using this section of the Coalfields Highway, please drive to the road conditions 
and within legal speed limits. 


